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NCCSAFE Hosts “Response to an Active Assailant Training” Public Safety
Seminar

Ellicott City, M.d. (January 5, 2017) - The National Center for Citizen Safety (NCCSAFE), a 501(c)(3) non-profit
organization that spreads awareness on how to respond to domestic terrorism, is announcing their first public
awareness workshop. The safety training will take place on Tuesday Feb. 7, from 6:30 - 8:30 p.m. at the Charles E.
Miller Branch & Historical Center.

The Response to an Active Assailant Training will provide participants with the knowledge base for preparedness
and safety awareness in the event of an act of domestic terrorism incident. The event will feature the organization’s
A.C.T. public awareness campaign and provide resources and training to advise the general public on
methodologies in the event of an incident.

Founder and Executive Director Lois Blevins said, “I believe every citizen should be trained on how to respond to
an act of domestic terrorism. This safety workshop will be the first of its kind with NCCSAFE in partnership with
HCPLS in Howard County.”

This workshop has been made possible by NCCSAFE’s recent co-sponsorship with Howard County Public Library
System. This event will be open to the public-at-large and will also be attended by the organization’s volunteers,
friends and family.

NCCSAFE looks forward to successfully training participants on protocols for emergency preparedness in the event
of an active assailant. This inaugural training marks the first of many seminars NCCSAFE will hold in order to meet
our mission: to provide the general public with resources and to promote safety and awareness for this epidemic.

For more information, please visit our website www.nccsafe.org.
For registration, follow this link: http://bit.ly/2hz]FyO

About NCCSAFE - The National Center for Citizen Safety (NCCSAFE) was formed on March 7, 2014 with the goal of
creating a safer community for all Americans. As an incorporated non-profit organization, their objective is to
promote public awareness with respect to safety protocols and necessary citizen response during active assailant
situations, as well as other acts of domestic terrorism. Currently, our nation has no centralized entity or organization
to offer public awareness information, survivor resources, and other programs essential for improving the response to
acts of domestic terrorism.
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